From: Paul

To: Schuetz, Marissa
Subject: Northern pass
Date: Friday, June 2, 2017 5:39:44 AM

Sent from my iPhonemi | do not want to see towers destroying our beautiful NH landscape for other
states gain Bury the entire line and then | would agree to having it Paul L. Simard 437 Josiah Bartlett rd
concord NH pls farrier @ yahoo.com | am a native of this beautiful state
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